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HARTMANN OFFICE PERSONNEL
SEQUOIA Trip, October 15

October 10, 1975

MEMORANDUM TO: ALL HANDS

FROM: ROBERT T. HARTMANN

I have arranged for the members of the Editorial and
Political Liaison officew and my personal staff to

have a get-togéther on perhaps the last 1975 cruise

of the Presidential Yacht Sequoia down the the FPotomac
from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. on Wednedday, October 15.

I wambewanted to get all of you together to express

my personal appreciation of the hard work and long hours
you have all put in for the Predident over the past
year,

Because the capacity of the Sequéia is limited to 40
passangers, we will regretably not be Bble to include
spouses or escorts on this occasion. Maybe we can do
it again in shifts sometime. Refreshments and hors
d'ouevres will be served during the voyage, and sea-
sickness pills will be availabdk for landlubbers. The
cost will be about §7.00 apiece and will be prorated
when the bill comes in. :

I look forward to being with you Wednesday evening.

Please RSVP to Judy Morton on x6573 as soon as possible.

RTH:gar












, : HARTMANN OFFICE”PERSONNEL
. SEQUOIA TRIP - Oct. 15, 1975

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

October 15, 1975

Dear Members of my Staff,

I am advised that you are all taking off work ,
early this evening to celebrate, if that 1is the
correct term, the preparation of my one million,
one hundred thousandth word as President. Bob
Hartmann refuses to tell me who wastes the tax-
payer's money compiling such statistics, or
whether he or she is not feeding Hubert Humphrey
figures into his or her adding machine, but I
did want to add a few more words to the total.

The job of communicating with 214 million Americans
is one of the most demanding and important duties
of the Presidency. I deeply appreciate the help
you have given me over the past 14 months, and
wish it were possible to thank each.of you per-—
sonally for your assistance. Since it is not,
Please accept my best wishes for a most Pleasant
cruise, and my heartfelt thanks for the long hours
and loyal efforts each of you has made to make

my job easier and to make all Americans more fully
aware of what we are trying to do in their service.

Warm personal regards













THE WHITE HousE

WASHINGTON

10/13/75

Kathy Wooten says she has had
34 acceptances for the Sequoia
cruise.

Has not heard from: Susan Hosmer

Roland Elliott
Anne Higgins

Has had only 1 to decline.

Call tomorrow and ask Gwen if she
is following through on arrange-
ments?

Moven” .
ik AL TLH fo
Bhnprgls o MM'?"’”‘:“:‘:—:
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THE WHITE HousE

WASHINGTON

36 people @ $5.20 $187.20

34 people @ $5.51 $187.34

The attached 1list says 36 attending
but I'm sure there are 2 on the
list who did not go. (nm)







THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

24 Oct 75

MR. ROBERT HARTMANN
Presidential Yacht
15 October 1975

Breakdown of charges

Food Items etc,
Cigars
Flowers

Refreshments

Total:

$187.15



THE WHITE HOUSE
(Staff Mess)

MR. ROBERT HARTMANN
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